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Dear parent/carer, 

 

In line with Government guidance, the PSHE topic for the second half of the 

summer term for year 6 pupils is Conception. 

 

If you would like to see a copy of the on-screen lesson guides or the videos used 

within the topic, please make an appointment to see us via the school office. 

Unfortunately, due to copyright ownership we are not allowed to share these 

with this letter. 

 

The following guidance is taken from the Fierte Multi-Academy Trust RSE 

policy: 

 

Your right as a parent  

Parents/carers have the right to withdraw their child from some, or all, sex 

education lessons delivered as part of the RSE curriculum, but not statutory 

science lessons and Head Teachers will automatically grant this. Should parents 

consider taking this step, they are advised to talk it through with their child 

and then with the Head Teacher. Should parents decide this step is necessary, 

they will be accepting responsibility for educating their child about RSE or the 

element of this their child is withdrawn from in order to mitigate potential 

detrimental effects of withdrawal. There is no right to parents for them to 

withdraw their child from Relationships or Health Education. 

 

If you do wish to withdraw your child from part or all of this learning, please 

notify the office before Friday 27th May. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 
 

 

 

 

Mr S Russell                             Mrs N Porter                               Mrs E Bryan                                     


